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As per the notification of the Ministry of Home Affairs No 40-3/2020-DM-I(A) dated 24th March,
2020, all tea gardens in the country are under lockdown and are NOT cperaticnal. Therehy, all
stakeholders are advised not to take cognizance of the messages that are geing around on the

contrary, inthe social media. Further relevant information on this topic will be disseminated
through proper channel.
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